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Press Release October the 28th, 2002

Teleconference on Enea’s Interim Report of the Third Quarter 

Enea invites you to a telephone conference due to Enea’s result of the third quarter 2002.

Enea has the pleasure to invite you to a telephone conference on Friday, the 8th of November at 11 a.m. in Swedish and at 4 p.m. in English. CEO, Ola Berglund will present the interim report. After the presentation, there will be some time for Q&A’s. 

Phone: + (0)8 727 77 50 at 11.00 (11.00 AM CET)

+ 46 (0)8 727 77 51 at 16.00 (4.00 PM CET)

Shortly before the telephone conference, a presentation will be available on our home page www.enea.com
The telephone conference will at this time replace our traditional IR-meeting in Stockholm. 

The interim report will be distributed before the opening of the stock market, 

the 8th of November 2002.

For further information please contact

Karl-Erik Ericsson +46 (8) 507 140 00

For further information about Enea, visit our home pages www.enea.se, www.enea.com and www.ose.com.
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